From the

CHANCELLOR

January 17, 2024
Dear TCU Community,

Welcome Home and welcome to spring semester 2024 at Texas Christian University! I
hope you are staying warm and your travel back to TCU was safe.

At the turn of each year, I find myself reflecting on my immense gratitude to be a part of
TCU’s community of learners, educators and leaders. It’s no secret that we have
something special here that sets TCU apart from other top national universities. I believe
our connected community has created an environment for outstanding academic
achievement and our renowned focus on student success, experience and scholarship.

Whether you are new to TCU or have been wearing purple for generations, on behalf of the
Horned Frog family, I extend our warmest WELCOME.

After celebrating our Sesquicentennial all of last year, TCU is beautifully positioned to
write the next chapters of our story and ensure the next 150 years are just as

groundbreaking, innovative and inspiring. Our ideals are grounded in our mission and



values, and as the world becomes increasingly complex, we will rely on those values and
our deep respect for one another as we enter into a year that will present challenges and
opportunities. As an academic community, we will continue on our journey together.

Thank you, Horned Frogs, for your dedication, hard work and intellect. Your education,
your career and your experience are important to us and we value what you bring to our
community. TCU’s future is bright because of you.

Lead On and Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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